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TO: Mayor and City Council

THROUGH:

FROM: Keith Stahley, City Manager

SUBJECT:

Approach to City Council training scheduled for January 7, 2023.

Ward(s): All Wards
Councilor(s): All Councilors
Neighborhood(s):  All Neighborhoods
Result Area(s): Good Governance; Natural Environment Stewardship; Safe Community; Safe, Reliable
and Efficient Infrastructure; Strong and Diverse Economy; Welcoming and Livable Community.

SUMMARY:

The Salem City Council will hold a training session on Saturday January 7, 2023 with the goals of
strengthening how the City Council works together to move the City forward; discussing group
norms; and exploring communication styles, expectations, and approaches.

ISSUE:
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Information only.

RECOMMENDATION:

Information only.

FACTS AND FINDINGS:

The City Council has expressed an interest in spending time together to build relationships with each
other.  A training session has been scheduled for saturday January 7, 2023.  The goals of the
training session are to strengthening how the City Council works together to move the City forward;

discussing group norms; and exploring communication styles, expectations, and approaches.  Lunch
will be provided to participants and the group will take regular, short breaks throughout the session.

The session will focus on training topics and the group will not discuss substantive issues concerning
City business.

BACKGROUND:

Beginning in January 2023, the majority of City Councilors will be new to the City Council.  To
facilitate working together in the coming year, it is important to consider communication styles and
begin to develop group norms.

Courtney Knox Busch
Strategic Initiatives Manager
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